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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that adequate and sustained funding and
other support be provided to the aforementioned projects of UNDP and ILO and
that they be replicated in different regions of the world.

Comments

ILO reports (2011): With the support from the Government of Spain, Denmark,
Norway and the European Commission (see Part 2) the ILO sustains its
programme of work on indigenous peoples in 22 countries across Africa, Asia and
Latin America and Caribbean. The ILO remains committed to indigenous peoples’
issues and plans to scale up its activities in all these regions, provided resources
are mobilised (see also comments under Recommendation No. 39 below) (Report
to UNPFII Tenth Session by ILO:
http://www.un.org/esa/socdev/unpfii/en/session_tenth.html)

Area of Work
Human rights
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